
  
 

 

  
 
 
 

 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  
It’s time to say a fond farewell to Barry who will be transferring over  
to College in September. We have loved having him in Dickson  
house and the North flat, and can’t wait to see where his future  
takes him. Good luck and keep in touch. 
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We have finally made it to the end of this academic year,  
and it’s been interesting to say the least. Covid has created  
lots of challenges, but as usual, our children have remained  
upbeat and positive throughout. They really have been  
amazing this year, and as a team, we could not be any 
prouder of them. From everyone here at Dickson house,  
have a lovely summer and see you on the 6th September  

wwhheenn  sscchhooooll  rreeooppeennss..    
 

June – July 2021  We would like to welcome 
Dariens to the Dickson house 
family. Dariens started in June 
and has already settled in 
remarkably well.  
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Colleen, who has worked in 
Dickson House and the 
North flat since 2008 is 
retiring from her role as 
waking night staff. She will 
be sadly missed. 

      
Thank you for everything 
that you have done over the 
years, and enjoy your free 
time to catch up on your 
sleep! 



 
 

 

Monday 24th to Sunday 30th April 2017      

 
We have been keeping fit by going to our local athletics club, riding our bikes, going for 
walks and playing in the garden and park.   
 

   
 

   
 

    
 

    
 



 
 

 

Monday 24th to Sunday 30th April 2017      

 
 

Sudio, who left In June, has been a regular visitor. She has been for tea and to keep in 
touch with her friends.  Everyone is always happy to see her, she is the big sister of the 
house. 
  

                                          
  

WWee  hhaavvee  aallssoo  bbeeeenn  pprraaccttiicciinngg  oouurr  lliiffee  sskkiillllss  ffoorr  tthhee  ffuuttuurree..  

  

     
 

   
 



 
 

 

Monday 24th to Sunday 30th April 2017      

     
 

We all went bowling at the end of term and had a great time. 
 

      
  

TThhee  bbooyyss  iinn  tthhee  ffllaatt  eennjjooyyeedd  tthheeiirr  ppaammppeerr  sseessssiioonn..  

  

      
  

WWee  mmaaddee  ssoommee  bbiirrdd  ffeeeeddeerrss  ffoorr  tthhee  bbiirrddss  aanndd  hhuunngg  tthheemm  iinn  oouurr  ggaarrddeenn..  

  

      



 
 

 

Monday 24th to Sunday 30th April 2017      

  

      
      

WWee  wweenntt  ttoo  tthhee  ffaaiirr  aanndd  hhaadd  aa  ggrreeaatt  ttiimmee..  

  

    
 

   
 

   
 

Stay safe this summer and if you need to contact 
us during the holidays, email us at: 

 
dicksonhouse@ddt-deaf.org.uk 

mailto:dicksonhouse@ddt-deaf.org.uk

